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MANCHESTER CITY F.C. SUPPORTERS CLUB 1949
NORTHENDEN BRANCH

Minutes of the Branch Meeting held on Monday 8th May 2017 at 8pm
Members present: 

11
Apologies:


None
Comments/matters arising 

from last AGM:


None
Minutes taken by:

AG
1.   Charirman & Treasurer’s Report

1.1
The Committee have been discussing criteria for members priority for tickets, etc. when it comes to big games like semi finals, finals, etc. and to encourage members to come to some meetings. This is no different to other branches (some of which insist their members attend every meeting).
1.2
The branch bank account currently has £5,293 plus David has some ticket money to pay in.

1.3
John is going to visit Bullocks and try and negotiate the same coach pricing as last season.

1.4
We are hoping to renew the branch seasoncard again which is a value card at £299 – it helps to make a bit of revenue for the branch.

1.5
We are going to be the 36th branch to get a Supporters Club plaque and the four committe members have been invited to City to receive it at the last home game of the season. We need three interesting facts to send off to the club for an interview for City Square on the presentation night;

1.5.1
Roy Little, ex-City Player, was Northenden branch’s president until he sadly passed away a few years ago. Our current branch president is Joe Corrigan.

1.5.2
At the Dynamo Kiev game last season a Kiev fan ran from the home support into the away end and stole Northenden’s branch flag. A few days later a member of the committee received an email from the fan with him holdling our flag and his face blacked out. We’ve never seen it since!
1.5.3
The branch has run a full double decker bus to every home league game since 2003. On one occasion the driver took the corner too wide and couldn’t get into reverse so we all had to get off and push the bus up the road to the stadium. The bus has also broke down a few times so we’re lucky one of our members is a mechanic as he’s had to fix it to get us there.

1.6
The AGM date is set for 14/06/17

2.   Ticket Secretary’s Report
2.1
Nothing to report as end of season soon and all games finalised.
3.   Secretary’s Report
3.1
Membership will reopen for the AGM. Remember the new rule will be that all members have to have a supporter number registered with the club even if they don’t have a season or cityzen card as it will double up as your branch supporter club number.
Meeting ended at 8.40pm
The next meeting will be held on 14th June 2017
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